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Summer Fair 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our Summer Fair will take place after school on Wednesday 3rd July.  We would be grateful if 

you could donate any of the items below. 

 

Tins / packets of food for tombola / white elephant items / raffle prizes / toiletries / toys / 

books / cakes to be sent on the day of the fair please. 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  We look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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